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Erie Kennel Club 
On the Web 

WWW.Eriekennelclub.com 
 Like us on Face Book! 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
SUNDAY 

DECEMBER 22 
EKC CLUB HOUSE 

3:00PM 
 

Friends and Family invited 
Drink, dinner rolls, ham, place settings provided 

Bring a dish to share 
 BYOB if you like (some of us are adults) 

Add an ornament for the tree! 
 
 

 
  

  
 
NO 

Membership Meeting in December 
 
  

 

 



 

BALANCE Veterinary Rehabilitation Services 
Dr Nestor and assistant Edie Steider came to the Erie Kennel Club Wednesday evening and 
presented a program about the new facility in Girard. 
 
Balance is a cutting edge facility specializing in the rehabilitation of the physically injured and 
post-ortho surgery.  This area in veterinary medicine encompasses the practice of physical 
therapy techniques in animals, providing water therapy on treadmill, cold laser treatment , 
accupuncture, and physical therapy. 
 
The goal of Balance is to restore, maintain, and promote optimal function, optimal fitness, 
wellness, and quality of life as it pertains to movement disorders.  Our demonstration showed 
Jethro and Wink doing exercises on the peanut ball  
 
We are very lucky to have Dr Nestor’s abilities and fore-sight to establish this type of 
rehabilitation service in our area of PA! 

Thank you Dr Nestor and Edie Steidler! 
10100 Old Ridge Road Girard, PA 814-774-7300 

 
Dr Nestor and Edie Steider 

  
Wink on the peanut ball 

 
Jethro Demo dog on the peanut 

New Member Applications 
The following persons have applied to the Erie Kennel Club 

for membership. Any objections must be filed with the 
Corresponding Secretary in writing.  

 Renee’ M. Tekotte 
329 Cherry Street 

Titusville, PA  16354 
814-589-7183 

rmtekotte@yahoo.com 
Border Collie & Australian Shepherds 

Interests in Obedience & Agility  

Board Meeting 
December 22 

  1PM 
Show Committee Meeting 

December 22 
2pm 

    

EKC  Welcomes New members 
David & Leanna “Sam” Jagta 
17450 Riley Siding Road 
Union City, PA 16438 
Home 814-438-8041, Cell 814-664-0477 
LSJLINK@worldconnx.net 
  Please add their information to your address list 

Conformation Handling Classes 
David and Deborah Anthony are preparing handling classes 
for the membership and open to the public. Classes will be 
after the holidays on Wednesday evening. More info to 
follow. 

 



One Sweet Show 
January  25 & 26 

Calling all Club Members to set the date aside and volunteer for your choice of 
jobs.   
Many hands make light work.   
Friday - Setup will include helping vendors bring their merchandise into the 
building.   
Saturday and Sunday there are multiple jobs to be had. 
Contact:  
Jeanne Stiner   <busystar@aol.com> 
Carol Maxwell   <cmaxwell1020@gmail.com> 
Janet Norman   <jlnorman52@roadrunner.com> 
Lou Norman   jlnorman52@roadrunner.com 
 

Premium is now on 
Infodog.com 

 
 

January  3, 4, & 5 
Agility Trial 

Volunteer Contact    
Janet Norman <JLNORMAN52@roadrunner.com> 

 
 

mailto:jlnorman52@roadrunner.com
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